FN 031723 Brost letter of support

R. Gray Mitchem City Plan Commission 809 N. Broadway Milwaukee WI 53202 17 June 2005

Ref: File No. 031723 Detailed Planned Development known as Gordon Knoll

Dear Mr. Mitchem et al,

I am unable to attend today's meeting of the City Pan Commission and would like the following comments read into the record.

I am in favor of the proposed changes to the original plan presented to the Whitnall Knoll Block Club by Mr. David Koscielniak of TDI Associates Inc. (architect) along with Mr. Brendan Sullivan and Jim Crosbie of Gordon Knoll LLC (developers) on June 10, 2005, providing there are no major changes to the plan as presented.

I would like to see work begin on this project as soon as possible and completed before fall, so that the remaining units can be sold and this issue is finally resolved.

Please provide me with the name of the contracted landscaping firm along with the name of a contact person there and stress to the landscaping contractor, that major changes like handicapped ramps and retaining walls must be submitted for your approval <u>before</u> they are implemented.

I would like to formally thank all of you along with Alderman D'Amato for your diligent attention and support during this process.

Yours truly, Karen K. Brost Whitnall Knoll Block Club Captain 1220 E. Roadsmeet Street Milwaukee, WI 53212